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I am writing in support of a complete ban on fracking and its waste. The process is terribly
destructive to the environment, and even participation in the processing of the waste encourages
and enables the practice. Please do not allow any part of the process to contaminate the Delaware
River Basin. Thank you for your consideration.
 


